PLACERVILLE DRIVE
Pedestrian
Connectivity Project

Open House
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 23

Join us anytime from 5 pm-7 pm

Placerville Town Hall
549 Main Street
Placerville, CA 95667

RSVP not required: bit.ly/PedestrianConnectivityProject

PROJECT OVERVIEW:

The City of P.Iace.rwlle is pleased to amf\ounce PLANNED IMPROVEMENTS INCLUDE:
that pedestrian improvements are being

planned on Placerville Drive. These e New curb, gutter and sidewalks
improvements are aimed at increasing e Crossing improvements

pedestrian safety and mobility from the

Fairgrounds Interchange at US 50 to Armory

Drive. Join us for a community open house to

learn more about the project background and
schedule. ©

VISIT THE
PROJECT
WEBSITE AND
LEARN MORE:



